FIRE DISTRICT

14 Silas Carter Road * Manorville, New York 11949

(631) 878-6614
Fax: (631) 878-6620

April 26, 2012

Jeffrey Havelin, PE

Engineering Services

P.O. Box 270

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

Dear Mr. Havelin,

The Board of Commissioners of the Manorville Fire District would
like to thank you for your professional services in connection with the
replacement of the load columns in our basement renovation project. Your
professionalism, knowledge and timely response to our inquiries made this a
very easy transaction.

Should you or any future clients of yours require a recommendation
for your services we would be happy to provide one.

Sincerely,

(j e %{ 2O
Commissioner ThomasJ. Campanaro
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